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 Janet Langdon COMNOT2015/4481/P 12/09/2015  18:22:46 I am not a consultee nor am I personally affected by this planning application.  However, I have lived 

in Fairfax Place since 1968 and was Chairman of the Fairfax Place Residents Association for over 10 

years.

Since 1968, there have been numerous planning applications, both in Fairfax Place and neighbouring 

roads.  On some occasions I have made comment to the Council when I thought that either the proposal 

should not be allowed to go ahead or needed some adjustment.  The current application is by far the 

most unacceptable one I have seen.  It is horrendous for the houses in Fairfax Place, that back on to the 

dwelling.

Mr Shah has said that there will be very few patients for the dental practise - this could well change and 

also is likely to change if the property is sold.  Also by getting D1 planning approval, there are a whole 

range of uses which could go on in the building.

In 1975, we had the most terrible floods in the Fairfax Place area and every single basement was 

flooded - hence it would seem very undesirable to have any new basements.

I am also putting these comments on Planning Application 2015/4386/P as the two applications are 

interlinked.
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